
Courtesy visit from H.E. Madam. Sustjie Mbumba, the first lady of the 

Republic of Namibia 

(7th May 2024) 

 

On May 7, 2024, Ambassador Nishimaki received a courtesy call from H.E. Madam 

Sustjie Mbumba, the first lady of Namibia. Ambassador Nishimaki briefed her on 

the development cooperation by the Japanese Government to Namibia. H.E. Madam 

Mubmba expressed her sincere gratitude to the Japanese assistance to Namibia, 

especially in the field of education.  
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